

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 4 NOVEMBER 2022









## JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

## **Junior Concert Band Sectionals**

With the constant development of our Year 4 Band Program, the Junior Concert Band has had tremendous growth this year. Many Year 4 students have been invited to become a member of this ensemble, and we have begun to implement sectional rehearsals in order to provide focused assistance for these students as they learn new notes and techniques on their instruments. This week the saxophones and clarinets had their sectionals with our professional music tutors.

The Junior Concert Band will be performing at the upcoming Years 3-6 Celebration event at the end of term, and they are looking forward to this final performance. Thanks to all the teachers and parents who support our students in their music education.

## **Mr Byron Mark**

**Director of Ensembles**